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Dear Parents/Carers,        17th November 2023 
 
Infant Decoration Day 
 
On Friday 24th November, we will be holding a Christmas Decoration Day at the Infant school to begin 
our school festivities. 
 
We would like to invite our parents to come and join in with their own child in making Christmas crafts, 
which can be bought at a later date from our class craft stalls at our new, mini, pop-up PTFA Federation 
Christmas Fayre after school on 20.12.23 being held at the Junior school. All monies will go towards 
raising funds for further school activities and improvements. Grandparents or other relatives are welcome 
to come instead if parents are not able to attend. All the children will be making various decorations in 
school during the day, regardless of whether a parent/relative is able to attend or not. 
 
To ensure there is sufficient space to accommodate all, we are holding hour-long sessions across the 
day. If you have more than one child in the school, please feel free to move between classes to spend 
equal time with each or organise an additional adult to attend with each additional child.  
 
9:00am-10:00am – Dragonflies Session 1 held in the classroom. 
 
9:00am-10:00am – Bumblebees and Caterpillars held in their respective classrooms. 
 
2:15pm-3:15pm – Dragonflies Session 2 held in the classroom. 
 
2:15pm-3:15pm – Ladybirds held in the Hall.  
 
In line with the notification sent by teachers on Class Dojo, if you would like to take part, please let the 
teachers know through that system and/or use the sign-up sheets on each classroom window. 
 
If your session coincides with the end of the school day, please ensure a member of class staff has signed 
out your child to you before you depart for safety reasons. 
  
We are all very much looking forward to starting our Christmas activities and hope you will support us in 
the fun. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
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